Barton Historical Society Newsletter

December 2000

NEW & OLD Who, What, Where, When & Why

The August 2000 Barton Family Reunion was a wonderful forum for mixing, meeting and greeting new and old cousins. Several present were brand new to the descendants of the Greenville, SC cousins. Terry Barton of Georgia (via Texas) and me, Jean Brockman of North Carolina (via Missouri), have made a commitment to become active in the continuing research of Barton Family Genealogy. With support from most dear cousin, Betty Howard, Terry has established a Barton Family Web Page and I have assumed the post of Barton Family Historical Society Newsletter editor. In the interest of keeping our introduction short, Terry is a semi-retired businessman in Marietta, Georgia. I live in Fletcher and work in Asheville, NC. I've written and edited newsletters in other organizations as well as a small government-watch newspaper in Asheville. We are excited about meeting and serving our new Barton clan and we welcome your participation and support.